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Thank you for participating in the Summer Reading Program!
Continuing to read at home, throughout July and August, will be
most beneficial to you child.

Attached, you will find:

- A two-sided calendar sheet, on which to record daily
reading times
- A two-sided thermometer graph sheet, on which to plot
overall progress. The first graph ends at 750 minutes;
the one on the reverse of the page goes to 1,500
minutes
- Two "coupon sheets," listing rewards suggested by Grade One
and Two students.

Have a great Summer... and Happy Reading!
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